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Your Submission:

gail sheriff nm

HELLO GAIL,
WOULD YOU PLEASE NOTE OUR DISPLEASURE OF
INTENTION TO CLOSE MOBILE
LIBRARIES.IN OUR DISTRICT A LOT OF PEOPLE ARE OVER 70. SOME
DO NOT HAVE TRANSPORT
AND LOOK FORWARD TO WEEKLY LIBRARY VISITS. HOW CAN THE
COUNCIL JUSTIFY DOING
AWAY WITH A GOOD SERVICE.
JOAN HAYMES
66 AVONDALE ROAD.
AVONDALE
CHRISTCHURCH.
981-7197.
haymesj@paradise.net.nz




